From: S22

Sent: Friday, March 8, 2013 8:17 AM

To: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX; Bennett, Bill CSCD:EX
Subject: 2014 Grey Cup announcement

Premier Clark & Minister Bennett

We at Football BC are excited to hear that Vancouver will host the 2014 Grey Cup Game.
We appreciate the provincial governments commitment and financial contributions to hosting
events like the Grey Cup.

We have 10000 young athletes playing the game across British Columbia. And the BC
Government's investment of 2.7 million doHars in the 2014 Grey Cup is equal to 78 years of
grants Football BC would receive from the Ministry of Sport. We are hoping we can all play a
major part in the 2014 Grey Cup in Vancouver.

The spinoff isn’t just economic, it is about getting people involved.
Looking forward to seeing you at the BC Place news conference this morning.
Thanks Again for all your support to Football!

Patrick Waslen
Executive Director
Football BC

S22

Office Location
#222 6939 Hastings
Burnaby BC

Mailing address
#434 6540 Hastings
Burnaby BC V5B 475

Tel: (604) 677-1025

Fax: (604) 677-1025

Website: www.playfootball.bc.ca

Email: S22

"Play Fun, Play Fair, Play Footbali BC"

Sign up for Football BC's free e-newsletter, The Huddle, by clicking here.
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